
 

Newsletter Number 6 – 25th November 2022  

 

   

All of the children and staff have taken part in our first House Competition today and 
thoroughly enjoyed their sessions. A huge thank you to Miss Slinn for organising what 
will be the first of our many competitions this year – good luck everyone!  

 

Collection  

Our main priority as a school is the safety and well-being of all our children, therefore 
we will not release the children at the end of the day to anyone other than parents and 
carers unless we have been notified.  

Recently, we have had situations where we have not been notified that different adults 
are collecting, and we have had to disturb parents who are busy and unable to collect 
their children. Please could we remind parents to notify the office or speak to their 
child’s class teacher, if a different person is collecting or if there is a different 
arrangement. Thank you.  

 

Car Park  

Please can we remind families that even in the terrible weather that we have been 
having, parents are not able to use the car park, unless they have spoken to the office 
and Mr McLeod is aware. Our car park is a very busy place and this is to ensure that all 
of our families and children are able to access our school safely in the busy times of the 
school day.  



Children In Need  

A huge thank you to all of families for their donations last week 
for Children In Need, we raised £249.62.  

 

Community Parent Workshops  

Through our community centre, we have been very fortunate to be 
able to offer many different free workshops for our parents. 
Recently, our parents have been able to join us for Christmas on a 
Budget and I know that it has been really helpful and there has been 
lots of enjoyment.  

From January, we will be offering a course for parents called 1-2-3 Magic, which is 
aimed at parents and carers to manage challenging behaviours at home. The course is 
free and starts on Wednesday 11th January 2023 for a duration of six weeks from 1pm – 
3pm and will be at our school in the Community Centre.  

If you would like to enrol on the course and find out more information, please 
visit: www.northamptonshire.gov.uk/adultlearning. If you have any additional 
questions, please don’t hesitate to contact Mrs Eaton.  

 

Dates for your diary 

Friday 2nd December –  Christmas Crafts for Year One & Two with families - 2:15pm  

Tuesday 6th December –  Reception Nativity 9:15am and 2pm  

Thursday 8th December –  ABM Christmas Dinner  

Reception Parents - Christmas Classroom Celebration - 
      2:30pm 

Friday 9th December –  PTA Breakfast with Santa for Reception, Year One and Two  

Carols for Year Three and Four with families – 2:30pm  

Christmas Jumper Day 

Wednesday 14th December – Christmas Production: The Snow Queen   

Years Five and Six at 2pm & 6pm 

Thursday 15th December –  Christmas Party Day  

Friday 16th December –  School closes for Christmas 

Wednesday 4th January –  School re-opens to pupils 

 

Have a lovely weekend! 

http://www.northamptonshire.gov.uk/adultlearning

